
YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 29th June 2021                                      Circular No:055/YIS/AS/21-22/055 
 
 

 

 
Dear parents, 
 

Sub: Commencement of ‘Comprehensive Entrance Coaching Program – NEET/JEE/KEAM/KVPY’ for Grade IX & XI  
 
 

In line with Circular No:028/YIS/AS/21-22/028 dated 31st May 2021 regarding conduct of ‘Comprehensive Entrance 

Coaching Program – NEET/JEE/KEAM/KVPY’, we are glad to inform you that the Course will commence w.e.f         

17th July 2021 (Saturday) for grades IX & XI.  
 

Interested parents who have not yet enrolled your ward for the program may kindly fill in the google form ASAP : 

https://forms.gle/uM33R8HeqYxoYqQN6  
 

 

In case of any queries, kindly contact 0543972558. 
 

Warm Regards, 
   
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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